
 

   
 

September 19, 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Tallahassee Collegiate Academy is dedicated to providing the best possible education for all students. 
To achieve this, we hire highly qualified teachers and support staff. While most of our teachers are 
certified in their teaching areas, some may be currently teaching outside their certified field. 
 
These teachers are required to work towards additional certifications in accordance with Florida 
Department of Education regulations. All Florida educators are regularly monitored to ensure they 
meet the necessary certification and training requirements. 
 
You have the right to know about the professional qualifications of your child's teachers. As per 
Florida Statute 1012.42, we are required to notify you in writing if your child's teacher is teaching 
outside their certified field. Federal law allows you to request information about your child's 
teacher(s). We are obligated to provide this information promptly upon request. The table below lists 
teachers who are currently teaching out-of-field at Tallahassee Collegiate Academy. 
 
For more information, please contact Ms. Pagozalski, Assistant Principal for Curriculum at 
Patricia.Pagozalski@tsc.fl.edu.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jessica Chapman 
Principal 
Tallahassee Collegiate Academy 
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